
2
0
6
2

STAFF REPORT

Date: May 8, 2024

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject:   Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License 
– Secondhand Dealer (New) – Grasons of Reno NV, Jason Weiss, Home-Based. 

From: Lance Ferrato, Director of Business Licensing

Department: Business Licensing

Summary:
This is an application (R161894A-APP-2024) for a new home-based secondhand dealer.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications


